
From: Shirley Stanger
To: PublicComment
Subject: Public comment item#7
Date: Saturday, May 22, 2021 11:44:57 AM

This ill advised plan to reduce police funding does not reflect the appreciation we have for police service in our
community. New hires are badly needed to reduce response time and to mirror the growth of our area

I strongly oppose any such reduction of this funding!

Shirley Stanger

Sent from my iPad

ATTACHMENT 3



From: Donna Lenahan
To: PublicComment
Subject: Public Comment Item #7.
Date: Saturday, May 22, 2021 11:45:42 AM

No to Defunding the Police in Los Gatos and Monte Sereno

As a vulnerable senior living in Monte Sereno, I am totally against any
defunding of police in Los Gatos and Monte Sereno.  

Surely we pay enough taxes to be fully protected in the event of
violence, theft, and public safety. 

What are you thinking anyway. I thank Suzanne Jackson for calling this
to our attention.

John E. Lenahan, M.D.
Donna J. Lenahan



From: bettycolwell
To: Donna Lenahan
Cc: PublicComment
Subject: Re: Public Comment Item #7.
Date: Saturday, May 22, 2021 2:41:32 PM

Sent from my iPhone

On May 22, 2021, at 8:45 AM, Donna Lenahan <djlenahan@aol.com> wrote:

No to Defunding the Police in Los Gatos and Monte Sereno

As a vulnerable senior living in Monte Sereno, I am totally
against any defunding of police in Los Gatos and Monte
Sereno.  

Surely we pay enough taxes to be fully protected in the event
of violence, theft, and public safety. 

What are you thinking anyway. I thank Suzanne Jackson for
calling this to our attention.

John E. Lenahan, M.D.
Donna J. Lenahan


